
June 13, 1997

Mr. Richard R. Grigg 
Chief Nuclear Officer 
Wisconsin Electric Power Company 
231 West Michigan Street, Room P379 
Milwaukee, WI 53201 

SUBJECT: CORRECTION TO NOTICE OF CONSIDERATION OF ISSUANCE OF AMENDMENTS TO 
FACILITY OPERATING LICENSES, PROPOSED NO SIGNIFICANT HAZARDS 
CONSIDERATION DETERMINATION, AND OPPORTUNITY FOR A HEARING - POINT 
BEACH NUCLEAR POWER PLANT, UNITS I AND 2 (TAC NOS. M96741 AND 
M96742) 

Dear Mr. Grigg: 

On June 5, 1997, we sent you a copy of the subject notice related to Wisconsin 
Electric Power Company's (WEPCO's) application for amendments dated 
September 30, 1996, as supplemented, to revise requirements for the service 
water system, component cooling water system, containment cooling and iodine 
removal systems, auxiliary electrical systems, and the control room emergency 
filtration system.  

On page 5 of the notice, the 30-day expiration date for a hearing request 
should be corrected to read July 10, 1997, instead of July 30, 1997. The 
notice as published in the Federal Register on June 10, 1997 (62 FR 31636) has 
the correct expiration date of July 10, 1997.  

We regret any inconvenience this error may have caused.  

Sincerely, 

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY 

Linda L. Gundrum, Project Manager 
Project Directorate III-1 
Division of Reactor Projects - III/IV 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 

Docket Nos. 50-266 

and 50-301 

cc: See next page 
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Mr. Richard R. Grigg Point Beach Nuclear Plant 
Wisconsin Electric Power Company Unit Nos. 1 and 2 

cc: 

Ernest L. Blake, Jr.  
Shaw, Pittman, Potts & Trowbridge 
2300 N Street, N.W.  
Washington, DC 20037 

Mr. Scott A. Patulski 
Vice President 
Point Beach Nuclear Plant 
Wisconsin Electric Power Company 
6610 Nuclear Road 
Two Rivers, Wisconsin 54241 

Mr. Ken Duveneck 
Town Chairman 
Town of Two Creeks 
13017 State Highway 42 
Mishicot, Wisconsin 54228 

Chairman 
Public Service Commission 

of Wisconsin 
P.O. Box 7854 
Madison, Wisconsin 53707-7854 

Regional Administrator, Region III 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
801 Warrenville Road 
Lisle, Illinois 60532-4351 

Resident Inspector's Office 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
6612 Nuclear Road 
Two Rivers, Wisconsin 54241 

Ms. Sarah Jenkins 
Electric Division 
Public Service Commission of Wisconsin 
P.O. Box 7854 
Madison, Wisconsin 53707-7854

March 1997


